
 

Reinstatement of Y and B RBD for 

all SQ/TR fares 

 

Dear Trade Partners, 

Effective 9 April 2024 (0000 hrs Local Time), Singapore Airlines (SIA) and Scoot (TR) will 

be reinstating Y/B fares for all Economy SQ/TR fare products. In addition, please note that 

SQ fares applicable to the following itineraries will be discontinued: 

1. All fares from SQ INDIA to TR CEBU 

2. All fares from SQ MALAYSIA to TR CHIANG MAI 

For the itineraries stated above, please ticket your existing bookings in all relevant 

RBDs before 9 April 2024. There will not be any backdating of fares nor waivers provided 

should bookings be ticketed on or after 9 April 2024. 

 

Please feel free to contact your account managers should you need any further information. 

 

Kindly disseminate this information to all concerned in your agency. 

Released by: SIA India (1 April 2024) 
 

 

 


